
Otsar Day Hab Newsletter 

 August 23, 2024 

 

Bubble Show.. 

Rumors were heard throughout Day Hab. Is it really true?! 

On Monday, we had an exciting bubble show happening. 

The participants trooped next door with grins on their 

faces. We were greeted by flashing lights and music. We 

took our seats and watched the magic unfold! Mariana, 

the instructor, waved a round stick with a soapy bubble 

around it. Jonathan watched in fascination as the bubble 

swayed, without bursting. The next feature started with a 

“pop”. We stood in a circular base as Mariana created a 

bubble surrounding us. The participants took turns being 

spotlighted in the front of the room. Lila loved the 

sensation of being immersed in the bubble. The smiles 

and laughter were contagious. All too soon, the show 

came to a close. Bracha commented, “I enjoyed being 

inside the bubble and had a great time”. We all know that 

the participants’ “bubbly” personalities are what make 

Otsar Day Hab the place to be!! 

 



Trip to 18th Avenue Park.. 

The sun was shining bright on Wednesday morning, matching our sunny 

moods. A fantastic trip was planned to the 18th Avenue Park! We loaded the 

buses as fast as we could, eager to get there early. The park was filled with 

children laughing as they played. Our groups strolled on the pathway with 

the beautiful flowers and trees in the backdrop. Zisha had a serene look on 

his face, enjoying the soft breeze. Miriam was delighted to participate in an 

exercise routine. We returned to Day Hab with renewed appreciation for the 

magnificent world in which we live. Stay tuned for an awesome trip coming 

up soon that will surely have you playing!  

 

Birthdays of the Month.. 

Tuesday brought along a day filled with camaraderie and celebration. The 

participants clapped and sang for those born in August. Happy Birthday 

Yaakov! Anat made us a beautifully decorated sponge cake with whipped 

topping and sprinkles. Yaakov received a birthday balloon and colorful hat. 

The participants showered the celebrant with well wishes. We sang Siman 

Tov U’Mazel Tov out loud and in unison. In our main room, we have a 

sparkling birthday bulletin board with the pictures of those celebrating each 

month. These birthday parties are one of the many activities the participants 

look forward to each day!!   

  

  



 


